

School of Medicine

Office of the Dean

540 E. Canfield, 1241 Scott Hall Detroit, MI 48201 (313) 577-1335 313-577-8777 fax

October 15, 2018

TO:

WSU SOM Department Chairs

WSU SOM Department Administrators

Public Entity Physician Payment Adjustment Program Participants

FROM:

Jack D. Sobel, MD

Dean

SUBJECT:

FY 2019 Dean's Tax

Per this memo, I am officially notifying you that the Dean's Tax for FY October 1, 2019 will remain at 6% as approved by the Board of Governors at their September 21, 2018 meeting. If you have questions on what your specific amount is or how it is calculated, I urge you to contact Ms. Rebecca Cooke as soon as possible.

Again, I thank each of you for all of your hard work.

CC: FMRE Officers

Charles Shanley, MD Rebecca Cooke